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Cave rescue practise in Kvandalhola
10 persons from Norway and Sweden took part in a cave rescue practise in Kvandalhola on November 7--11th, 2015. 
The purpose of the session was to maintain rescue skills, including descent skills, especially with a heavy person on the 
stretcher, test some new equipment, and a debriefing of the rescue operation in the underground part of the river 
Plura. The 11 metres entrance pit was rigged, and organised in two teams the participants succeeded in bringing the 
heavy person out of the cave without any problems.
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